The Class of 1999 Executive Committee is your peer alumni conduit. The EC welcomes input and ideas for services to our classmates; email us at Class.of.99@alum.dartmouth.org. Following are abbreviated minutes of the two most recent meetings of the EC.

April 2

• To date 235 classmates have paid their dues and 139 have contributed to the project contributions (online as of 3/27 and mail-ins as of 3/1). The participation goal is still 35% for dues and 20% for the project. Subcommittee members wrote messages and contacted classmates to encourage participation. 

• Class project update: to date we have $2,620 in donations. The subcommittee would

like to have these funds raised by the end of the fiscal year and will encourage classmates to contribute. Discussion ensued about whether to continue the project in coming years or to explore the possibility of changing to another College-approved project, or to continue with the Tucker Fellowship and add on additional projects. The committee is asking classmates for input in terms of projects they would like to see the Class of 1999 support.

• DCF update: to date the class is 85% of our goal of $30,000.  Our class has raised more than any peer class going back to 1996.

• The class will continue to publish five issues of Alma Matters per year in an effort to maintain communication between classmates; most peer classes publish just one or two each year.  Ideas for feature articles are welcomed.

• Committee members volunteered to put together a mini-reunion spring/early summer in Portland, ME; Portland, OR; NYC; Atlanta; Charlotte, NC; Chicago; London.  Events will be hosted in conjunction with either the local Dartmouth club or the ‘97s and ‘98s in joint efforts leading up to our 10th reunion together. The committee still needs volunteers from the class who would like to plan events.

• A communications subcommittee was formed.  

• Continued discussion of the development of new initiatives for classmates who have children; a count of classmates with children was made.

• Our next reunion is just over two years away!

